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SHADY SPRING PSD RECEIVES GRANT INCREASE

WASHINGTON, DC - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) has announced that the

Shady Spring Public Service District in Beaver has received a grant increase

from the Environmental Protection Agency.

According to the Congressman, the EPA has awarded the PSD an

additional $3,668 for the design and construction of a wastewater treatment

facility.

"The additional funding will allow the Shady Spring PSD to continue

work on its facility," Rahall said. "It is very important that such waste

facilities are constructed in order to preserve our environment."

The additional $3,668 brings the total grant from the EPA to

$1,650,489. An additional $57,953 is being granted by the Appalachian

Regional Commission.
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